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Tuesday 24th September 2024

PSA – Theatre trip

SnowWhite and the seven Dwarfs pantomime
£17.50 - Saturday 14th December 2024 at 7pm

We have been lucky enough to secure 50 tickets for the Christmas Pantomime SnowWhite and the seven
Dwarfs at Fairfield Halls in Croydon. This offer is open to families and staff of Bandon Hill. Tickets will be on
sale fromWednesday 25th September toWednesday 3rd October 2024 with a maximum of 6 seats per
booking. All seats are sold on a first come, first served basis so send in your reply slip with your exact
money as soon as possible as these trips are always very popular. If your booking is unsuccessful your
money and form will be returned as soon as possible but your name will be held on a waiting list should
tickets become available. Please send in your request for tickets along with your payment of exact cash
and the slip below (or a piece of paper with the same information on) in an envelope marked “PSA

Theatre Trip” via your child or handed to the school office. Sadly our bank will no longer accept cheques
so exact cash needs to be sent with your request as we do not have the resources to offer change.
If payment is not included you may forfeit your place in the order of the booking queue.

Unfortunately if not enough seats are sold the trip will have to be cancelled. If you book and pay for seats
and then cannot attend, the PSA can advertise seats available but cannot guarantee your money back if
not resold. In the event of the performance being cancelled the PSA cannot be held accountable. We
would endeavour to recover all money but are unable to guarantee any reimbursement.

Arrangements for the evening are to meet outside Fairfield Halls at 6:30 as we enter as a group. You will
receive your seat numbers on the night. If you are late you risk no entry to the theatre.

Thank you for your continued support and enjoy the show!

BANDON HILL PSA

.........................................................................................................................................................................................................

Bandon Hill Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales,
company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3DY



Bandon Hill Primary School PSA
Sandy Lane South,

South Wallington, Surrey, SM6 9QU
Email: bandonhillpsa@googlemail.com

Chair: Bianca Cooper
Treasurer: Michelle Griscti
Secretary: Kirsty Turner

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Tuesday 24th September 2024

THEATRE TRIP SnowWhite pantomime

Saturday 14th December 2024 at 7pm

PLEASE RESERVE ME ........... TICKETS AT £17.50 EACH
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